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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FL 
62 COMMERCIAL FISHING VES-
SEL EXAMINERS: All of your Ship-
mates are proud of the great jobs these 
members are providing to the many 
fishing boats and happy to see the 
awards being presented at Sector Co-
lumbia River.<<More FL 62 awards.>>

TIME TO REVISE AND UPDATE 
THE BOATING SAFELY CLASS: 
FSO-PE Elena Righettini and FSO-MT 
John Lester go through new and old 
booklets to see what has changed in the 
upcoming “Boating Safely” classes being 
taught at Station Cape D.  Students 
need to be given current info.>>>>>>>>

BM1 SHANE ABOLD IS 
WELL REWARDED:  A 
nice day for all attending 
the Enlisted Recognition 
Program at Cape D for BM1 
Abold.  Many accomplish-
ments and technical profi-
ciency went rewarded!>>>>

FELLOWSHIP BREAKFAST AT 
“THE LIGHTSHIP”: Another fun din-
ing experience for everybody attending 
the breakfast fellowship.  This was at-
tended by several of the FL 62 former 
members and retirees from the AUX.  A 
nice way to catch up on the news and 
discuss summer travel plans.  Please 
attend the Fellowship events.<<<<<<< 

WHO IS THAT IN 
THE “GUMBY” 
SUIT:  Thank you 
FSO-OP Ronald Hil-
burger for both show-
ing and telling FL 62 
members how the 
Gumby Suit works.  BZ 
to you from FL 62 for 
the lesson.<<<<<<<<<

ALL THE WAY TO SKAMO-
KAWA, WA FOR FELLOW-
SHIP: Thanks Dan and Genie 
Cary for putting together the 
fantastic breakfast at the 
“DUCK INN” which was re-
cently redecorated.  A good 
turnout for FL 62.  Where do 
we go next?>>>>>>>>>>

THE COMMANDANT 
GIVES FL 62 AWARDS: 
How nice to have every-
one in the USCGAUX to 
be recognized for a job 
well done by the USCG 
Commandant.  Everybody 
gets an award.  Keep up 
the great work.<<<<<<<<

CREW ACADEMY GOING 
STRONG: Several members 
have been attending the week-
end training classes in the 
Cape D Conference Room.  
Soon to start; training classes 
on the water.  Be prepared for 
summer missions. <<<<<<

CAPE D GALLEY GETS 
AUX HELP: FL 62 VFC 
Robbi Siefert lends a cook-
ing hand to FS3 Donna Ur-
ton on a busy weekend 
when lots of USCG Reserv-
ists were on station for their 
training days. BZ Robbi.<<< 

FLOTILLA 62 is proud of BM1 Shane R. Abold of USCG Station Cape Disappoint-
ment for being recognized as the Columbia River Enlisted Person of the Year for 
2014.  A “Bravo Zulu” shout out to you from everybody in Flotilla 62.  Congratula-
tions!          “Proud Traditions—Worthy Missions” since 1939...Your USCGAUX
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